
 

February 14, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Mike Burgess, Chairperson 

House Committee on Government Efficiency 

Statehouse, Room 151-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Burgess: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2706 by House Committee on Government Efficiency 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2706 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2706 would reduce the number of appraisals required from three to one prior to the 

state’s disposal or purchase of real property.  

 

 The Department of Administration indicates passage of HB 2706 would reduce costs 

spent to sell or purchase real property since the number of appraisals required would be reduced; 

however, the agency cannot provide a precise cost savings. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Marilyn Jacobson, DofA  


